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Lecture on Autism 

The Macau Autism Association and the Macau Holy House of Mercy’s Crèche held a talk 
titled “Knowing More about Autism” at the Creche’s premises on March 17th. 

This talk targeting to foster the promotion and a better understanding on the problem of autism 
gathered parents and the institution staff. Comprehensive knowledge of the problem, its 
characteristics, symptoms and how better deal with needs presented by autistic children were a 
main goal having in mind to provide greater assistance to families having to deal with a handicap 
that may affect a child from very early age on, posing communication and learning difficulties.  

The Crèche believes that the event may have contributed towards a better knowledge and grasp of 
the problem, as well as to improve public’s awareness for the problems concerning autistic children. 

 It has also expressed its thanks to the Macau Autism Association for its most valued 
collaboration in holding the talk, with hopes for more such opportunities in the future and 
the sharing of more information on the theme with interested parents and staff. 
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